
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Kathy Vassilakos, Board of Health Chair, Huron Perth Public Health, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding the variation in the vaccination 

policies for the Home and Community Care sector (October 19, 2021) 

2. Letter from Gary McNamara, Board of Health, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, and to The Honourable Doug Ford, 

Premier of Ontario, regarding an increase in base funding for mandatory public health 

programs (November 4, 2021) 

3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Summary of 2021 Ontario Economic 

Outlook and Fiscal Review (November 4, 2021) 

4. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (November 15, 

2021) 

5. Letter from Mayor Sally Hagman, Chair, Board of Health, Algoma Public Health, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding a Request for Annualized IPAC 

Hub Funding and Increase in Provincial Base Funding for Local Public Health (November 

16, 2021)  
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